
 

 

Road Closures for Spanish Market 2023 Begin Thursday, July 27, at 12 p.m. 

Parking Meter Bagging Begins Wednesday, July 26, at 6 p.m. 

 

The 2023 Traditional Spanish and Contemporary Hispanic Market will take place on Saturday, July 29, and Sunday, July 30, 

at the Santa Fe Plaza and surrounding locations downtown. To accommodate the event, the following streets and areas 

will close to vehicle traffic beginning on Thursday, July 27, at 12 p.m. through Sunday, July 30: 

 

• Santa Fe Plaza 
• E. San Francisco St. from Don Gaspar to Old Santa Fe Trail 
• Palace Ave from Grant Ave to Cathedral Pl. 
• Washington Ave from Palace Ave to Nusbaum St.  
• Marcy St. from Grant Ave to Washington Ave. 
• Lincoln Ave. from S. Federal Pl. to W. Palace Ave 

  

Parking Meters: Meter bagging will begin on Wednesday, July 26, at 6 p.m. Vehicles parked at a bagged meter must be 

moved no later than Thursday, July 27, at 12 p.m.  



 

Deliveries: Downtown delivery access will only be allowed during the event setup on Thursday, July 27, and Friday, July 

28. Event security will direct deliveries as needed.  

 

Roads will reopen and regular vehicle access will resume on Monday, July 31. 


